INDOOR AIR QUALITY, ANIMALS IN THE CLASSROOM,
AND IDLING VEHICLES ON SCHOOL PROPERTY

The School Board recognizes its responsibility relative to student, employee, and
visitor health and safety, and the need for development of a comprehensive
program designed to provide a healthy, safe, and secure environment on
Corporation property and at Corporation-sponsored activities. To achieve this, it
is the intent of the Board that the Corporation will avail itself of the most current,
proven technologies in the fields of health, safety, and environmental sciences.

If you have questions about Indoor Air Quality at Culver Community Schools,
please contact our Indoor Air Quality Coordinator, Erin Proskey, at Culver
Elementary School, 401 School St., Culver, Indiana.

Phone: 574-842-3389
Email: eproskey@culver.k12.in.us

Indoor Air Quality policy for Culver Community Schools can be found on the
corporation/school website, in the Corporation Policy Handbook. (Policy 8405)



